
 

 

17 March 2017 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

 

 

1. PUK SERIES: SATURDAY 11 MARCH 

A big thank you to all the parents who supported us on Saturday 11 March. Our boys and girls played 

their hearts out. The majority of our teams were on the winning side and ALL of our first teams won 

their games convincingly. Your support is most appreciated. 

2. UPCOMING TEST DAYS 

On 27 March all the learners will be writing Mathematics (core, literacy and technical). 

On 30 March all the learners will be writing Afrikaans. This paper will form part of the June exam. It 

is, therefore, of utmost importance that everybody will be here to write. If a learner is absent a medical 

certificate must be handed in, otherwise a zero will be awarded. 

3. INJURIES DURING MATCHES 

According to regulations only medics are allowed on the field if an injury occurs. It is only in extreme 

cases where the coach, or anyone else, is allowed to see to the player. 

4. HONEST LEARNERS 

Musa Magudulela, Jaco Smith and Saxon Texeira handed a cellphone, watch and wallet in that they had 

picked up. Thank you! 

5. PROGRAMME 

Monday 

20 March 

School holiday 

Netball: GSS u/14 & 15 trials 

Hockey: A & B Boys vs Springs Boys 

  

Tuesday 

21 March 

Human Rights Day 

Netball: GSS u/16, 17 & 18 trials 

  

Wednesday 

22 March 

Grade 12 extra class (k2) 

Hockey: B team Boys vs Die Anker 

14:15 – 15:00  

Home 

Thursday 

23 March 

Grade 12 extra class (k3) 

Grade 7 Information evening 

07:00 – 07:40 

19:00 

 

Friday 

24 March 

PUK series: Noordheuwel  Away 

Saturday 

25 March 

PUK series: Noordheuwel 

Equitation 

 Away 

Equitation 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

MARTIE HEYSTEK 

PRINCIPAL    

LEADER IN COMPREHENSIVE EDUCATION 

 

CIRCULAR 9 (2017) 


